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At their annual meeting Connecticut Legal Services (CLS) honored BL Companies, a Meriden-based
architecture and engineering firm. BL Companies donated professional services to help CLS with
office redesign and physical-plant planning for several CLS field offices. BL Companies employees
Greg Longo, project manager, and Steven Iovanna, AIA, architect, led the design efforts at CLS'
New Britain, Waterbury and Stamford offices. Richard Orr, Esq., a principal of the firm and vice
president and general counsel at BL Companies is a member of the CLS board of directors.
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